PTO Minutes
Fri, Oct 7, 2011

1.  Maxine Morris, President called new 2011 – 12 Board members to attend a meeting at Moody Bank in Friendswood.  (Vice-President Jason Hathhorn was not in attendance).  PTO bank account signatories were changed as follows: 
Lori Burke, 2010-11 Treasurer  - removed 

Maxine Morris, 2011-12 President  - added

Rahul Bhojani, 2011-12 Treasurer -  added

Marcy Lu, 2011 –12 Secretary – added

2. Ms. Burke discussed details of Treasurer duties and fiscal reports with Mr. Bhojani

3. Ms. Morris suggested the PTO Board meets every other Friday around midday.  She will notify Board members if a meeting is not necessary. 

4. PTO meetings will occur once, every other month.  Notification will go out to the school via Ms. Cathy Deskins.  

5. Ms. Morris mentioned some dates and status for upcoming PTO events.  

6. Ms. Morris explained her expectations of quality task and behavior for the new Board member.  

7. First PTO Meeting will be held Wednesday, October 12.  Mr. Bhojani was asked to prepare data reports for this meeting.   
8. Meeting adjourned.

-

